
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 

  

  
 

 

 

 

FEEDBACK FORM 
Do you have a question, idea or concern about the Division of Public and Behavioral Health that you 

would like to share with management? Please complete the form below and your comments will be 

forwarded to the appropriate staff member for consideration. You may submit your name and ideas or 

remain anonymous. Your feedback is important to us. 

Name: (optional) 

Lola Egan 

Email: (optional) 

lle@mvdsl.com 

Department: (optional) 

NOT ANSWERED 

Division: (optional) 

NOT ANSWERED 

Type of feedback: 

Concern/Solution 

If selected, would you like your idea/comment posted on the website? 

Yes 

No 

Does your idea require resources (time, money, employees, tools, other)? 

Yes 

No 

If this relates to a specific topic, please specify: 

Emergency Board of Health Meeting and COVID requirements 

Title of idea/comment: 

Opposition to mandatory vaccination and/or testing 

Description of idea/comment: 

I oppose any and all requirements for mandatory vaccination and or testing. The COVID vaccination 

has not been approved by the FDA; they have not been proven effective (vaccinated people still must 

wear masks) and have not had any testing to determine long term effects of vaccination. The right to 

avoid the imposition of human experimentation is fundamental; therefore mandatory vaccination or 

having to get tested should be opposed. 
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